
MEMBER’S RESOLUTION 

Meeting/Date: COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE – OCTOBER 14, 2020 

Title: REQUEST FROM EPILEPSY TORONTO 

Submitted by: Councillor Tony Carella, FRSA 

Whereas Epilepsy Toronto has planned a four-day-long fundraising event in Vaughan---Halloween Nights 
of Lights, which has been approved by appropriate municipal authorities; and 

Whereas Epilepsy Toronto believes that an extension of the four-day limit will materially enhance their 
success in raising funds at a time when its (and other agencies’) ability to operate is threatened due to the 
COVID-19 pandemic;  

Now therefore be it resolved, that the four-day limit be extended by the Chief Licensing Officer to a 
maximum of seven days on a case-by-case basis for this and other charities and not-for-profit 
organizations deemed worthy of such consideration by the City Clerk, for the duration of the  pandemic 
emergency. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Tony Carella, FRSA 
Councillor, Ward 2/Woodbridge West 

Attachment: Letter of Geoff Bobb, Executive Director, Epilepsy Toronto 
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